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12 May 2025 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: GCSE Mathematics Revision Sessions 
 
As you will be aware the maths exams for all Year 11 students are on the following dates: 
 

• Thursday 15 May (non-calculator) 

• Wednesday 4 June (calculator allowed) 

• Wednesday 11 June (calculator allowed) 
 
In the lead up to these we will continue to offer our usual lunchtime and after school revision 
sessions. Students also have access to the whole of mathswatch to use as a revision aid. 
 
The maths department are also offering 2 additional revision sessions. 
 
Wednesday 14 May – Non-calculator revision 
 
We are running a Wednesday after school revision session on 14 May on the eve of the first maths 
exam paper. This will be a fantastic opportunity to focus on non-calculator skills and all maths 
teachers will be available to support. This will run straight after school in usual maths classrooms 
up to 4.30 pm. 
 
Saturday 7 June – Calculator revision 
 
We also have a booster session on Saturday 7 June running from 9 am to 12 noon in the maths 
classrooms in North building. This has been planned to be delivered before the final maths paper. 
This will give us an opportunity to specifically target topics that have not yet been covered and so 
are most likely to be on the final paper. 
 
Please note, the canteen will not be open on the Saturday morning, so your child should bring a 
drink and snack with them if they want. It would be extremely helpful for your child to bring their 
maths exam equipment to the revision sessions. 
 
We strongly recommend that your child attends these sessions to give them the best opportunity 
to be fully prepared for their exams. These boosters are open to all students, but it would be helpful 
if you could register if your child will be attending the Saturday session by Friday 23 May via the 
following link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/a63jYrgyJY 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mrs C Hogben 
Director of Maths 

https://forms.office.com/e/a63jYrgyJY

